
Is your grad student working on their thesis or dissertation?
Encourage them to jumpstart their progress with Thesis and

Dissertation Boot Camps.

Is your student or postdoc working on long-term projects
(publications, thesis or dissertation, job materials)?
Graduate Writing Groups offer community and accountability

throughout the semester to help them stay on track.

GWC Thesis and Dissertation Boot
Camps are designed to help
graduate writers make progress
toward completion. Online and 
in-person options are available.
Winter 2025 applications due
January 21. 

Thesis & Dissertation
Boot Camps

Graduate students and postdocs
can benefit from the accountability

of regularly working alongside
others to make progress toward

writing goals. Online and in-person
groups are available. Spring 2025

applications due January 28. 

Graduate Writing Groups

 Below you will find information about our upcoming
programming for graduate students and postdocs, along

with information and resources for faculty. 

Welcome to the Texas Tech Graduate
Writing Center Spring 2025 Newsletter!

https://www.depts.ttu.edu/provost/uwc/graduate/GWCwritingretreats.php
https://www.depts.ttu.edu/provost/uwc/graduate/GWCwritingretreats.php
https://www.depts.ttu.edu/provost/uwc/graduate/GWCWritingGroups.php


We also have resources for you!

Would your student or postdoc benefit from another
perspective on their writing?

Whether your student is working on the big picture or the basics,
one-to-one consultations are a great opportunity for students and
postdocs to develop their writing with our experienced consultants.

Want to know more about the Graduate Writing Center?
Learn more about our services at our website or feel free to reach

out to our director staff at gradwritingcenter@ttu.edu

We split funding! If you know an amazing writer, please
send them our way for overload or split-GPTI opportunities. 

Consultations for Extra Credit or Assignments
In-Class Orientations & Workshops
Exam Policy

Weekly Faculty Writing Program
For more information about our faculty writing groups please contact Dr.

Elizabeth Sharp (Elizabeth.Sharp@ttu.edu) or Dr. Brandy Pina-Watson
(Brandy.Pina.Watson@ttu.edu)

Our consultants come from
departments across campus
and include DGSAs, GPTIs, and
professional consultants. 50-
minute face-to-face,
synchronous online, and written
feedback options are available.

Consultations

https://www.depts.ttu.edu/provost/uwc/graduate/GWCFacultyResources.php
https://www.depts.ttu.edu/provost/uwc/graduate/index.php
mailto:gradwritingcenter@ttu.edu
https://www.depts.ttu.edu/provost/uwc/graduate/GWCHiring.php
https://www.depts.ttu.edu/provost/uwc/graduate/GWCHiring.php
mailto:elizabeth.sharp@ttu.edu
mailto:Brandy.Pina.Watson@ttu.edu
https://www.depts.ttu.edu/provost/uwc/graduate/GWCConsultations.php
https://linktr.ee/ttugswc
https://www.instagram.com/ttugswc/
https://www.facebook.com/ttugswc

